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1580 K C - 5000 Watts

P O BOX 3127, TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA

November 17, 1960
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Dear DXer:

Please accept my sincerest apologies for the delay
in verification of your report of reception of WR F B, We
are catching up the slack after a first year of tremendous
work on the part of all the staff,

We do appreciate your interest in thls station, and
hope you will accept this as your verification of an accurate
report of reception,

Thank you agan for your report, for your patience; and
every good wish for your BX activities in the future,

Sincerely yours,

R sl

Emerson W, Browne
General Manager
Chief BEnglneer
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